
February 23, 2017 
 

Today is a B day! 
 
 After School Activities  
Book Battle 
ESOL Homework Help 
Open Library 
Science Olympiad 
Legendary Lego League 
Needlepoint 
North by Northeast Show Choir 
Jazz Ensemble 
Step Team 
Weight Lifting 
7th grade Volleyball 
All grades Running Club 
 
NO ART CLUB OR 7/8 MATH and SCIENCE HELP 
 
The North area regional art show will be held one night only at North High School on Tuesday, 
February 28th from 6 to 8 pm.  Admission is free.  Art will be on display from Northeast, North 
High, and the area's elementary schools.  Come see what your friends have created! 
 
The NEMS Chess Team continued their undefeated streak by winning their fourth chess 
tournament at SLU this past weekend.  NEMS players included:  Jacob Sanders, Charlie Pitt, 
Kalyan Krish, Panda Asish, Adam Kerkemeyer and Aidan Johnson.  (Other NEMS chess 
tournament players not present Saturday include: Tigran Vardanyan, Jonathan Gollapudi and 
Michael D'Alfonso). Congratulations to the NEMS Chess Team for their continued success. 
 
Jr. Vikings act with Integrity and Compassion in the Great Hall when we treat food service 
workers, lunch supervisors and other students kindly. We are all Jr. Vikings and it’s a great day 
to be a Jr. Viking! 
 
Benjamin Oliver Davis Jr. was born on December 18, 1912. He studied at the University of 
Chicago before entering the U.S. Military Academy in 1932. In 1959 he became the first African 
American general in the Air Force. After retiring in 1970 he was named director of civil aviation 
security in the U.S. Department of Transportation. Benjamin O. Davis Jr. led of life of 
achievement, never letting racism or other obstacles stand in his way.  
The 3rd Annual Father Daughter Tea Party is happening this weekend! Have you registered? Be 
sure to remind your parents to sign you up on the NEMS website so you and your friend can have 
fun eating, playing games, walking the princess run-way and of course...drinking a little Tea! It’s 
a different kind of day that will always be remembered! Pick up a flyer at the bookstore or 
visitors check-in.  

 
Come out to cheer on your NEMS Science Olympiad team Saturday, February 25th at Lindenwood 
University! It's sure to be STEMazing!!!  Can't make it out? Make sure to be on the lookout for 
team members and wish them luck!!! We appreciate your support. 
 
Attention 8th grade girls!  Do you want to be a cheerleader next year in high school?  Come to the 
informational meeting on March 21st at 6:30pm at North High.  Try outs begin the week of March 
28th. 
 
If your birthday is today we hope you get everything you want! 
 
 

https://www.britannica.com/technology/aviation
https://www.britannica.com/topic/US-Department-of-Transportation


 
 

 

 

 

                    

 

 
 

 

 

 


